
  ELIDA EDUCATION FOUNDATION 
 
 
In 1993, the Elida Board of Education established a non-profit foundation to promote and 
support programs and activities that impact education. The Foundation provides a mechanism for 
individuals and corporations to make donations to the district.  
 
Donations may be made in the form of outright gifts, cash, stock, securities or property; 
 
memorial gifts honoring friends, relatives, alumni or educators: 
 
designated gifts which at the request of the donor are directed to a specific subject area, 
extracurricular program, visiting lecturer or artist, or specified educational purpose; 
 
deferred gifts, bequests, life insurance, annuities and trusts;  
 
and incremental gifts made in planned stages over a specific period of time. 
 
Contributions to the foundation are tax deductible and will be accepted in any amount, at any 
time through the year.  
 
Sources of income: 
     Annual Golf Outing 
     300 Club Raffle 
     Private Donations 
     Memorial Donations 
 
For further information, please contact Treasurer Joel Parker at 331-4155. 
 
Since 1994, the Foundation has presented over $75,000 in scholarships to graduating Elida High 
School Seniors. 
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